The 1st International Conference of Hyojeong Academy held in South Korea
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The 1st International Conference of Hyojeong Academy was recently held from January 27 to 29,
2023. The conference was co-organized by the Hyojeong Academic Foundation, the Institute of
Unification Thought, Sunhak Academy, and the Hyojeong Magnolia Global Medical Foundation.
With both on-site and online participation, a total of 250 attendees from around the world took
part in the event.

The conference was attended by 92 world-class scholars from 9 countries across most continents,
including Korea, Japan, Africa, the United States, Europe, and China. The goal of the conference was to
foster future talents and achieve a unified world through the principles of interdependence, mutual
prosperity, and universal values. The conference featured 48 research paper presentations and six
sessions, including special sessions, focused on True Parents' unification thought and unification
theology.

The materials presented at the 1st International Conference of Hyojeong Academy will be published in
the Hyojeong Academy International Magazine review. This will contribute to realizing the will of True
Parents and bring positive results. The participants successfully completed the conference and pledged to
continue their cooperation with the Hyojeong Academy in expanding the academic depth of unification
ideology and theology, as well as conducting ongoing research to practice the principles of
interdependence, mutual prosperity, and universal values.






